
 

 

 
 
AR/LL 30.03.17 
 
 

Forest Schools Summer Term Programme 2016/17 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we prepare the children for their transition into Year 1, our Forest Schools sessions 
will revert back to fortnightly experiences.   These will take place on alternate Tuesday 
afternoons, please see dates below.   
 
We have found that this time in the woods has been really beneficial to the children's 
progress and development this year, but we could not have done it without your 
support, thank you.  We will require a few volunteers to run these final sessions, if you 
are able to help please let us know on the form below. 
 
Thanks as always for your support in providing this opportunity for your children. 
 
Aidan Richards 
Foundation Stage Leader 
 

Lions Tigers 

No sessions w/c 24th April 

9th May 2nd May 

23rd May 16th May 

13th Jun 6th Jun 

27th Jun 20th Jun 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Forest Schools Summer Term Programme 2016/17 
 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
Adult’s Name ……………………………………………... 
 
I am able / I am not able to be a volunteer on the programme on the following dates 
(please circle those sessions with which you can help): 
  

Lions Tigers 

No sessions wc 24th April 

9th May 2nd May 

23rd May 16th May 

13th Jun 6th Jun 

27th Jun 20th Jun 

 
 
 


